Our dear coordinators,

It's Sara, one of Alicia’s colleaggues, | hope this e-mail finds you well!

We are just getting in contact with you to kindly ask for your support spreading around information about the network’s 3rd call
for Good Practices, which has opened today!

You will find below the mailing campaign we have been sending to our contacts and the members of the Network.

We would highly appreciate if you could re-send this e-mail to whichever organization of your area or profesional network that
might be interested in participating.

Every little thing counts

Should you have any doubt or enquiry do not hesitate and let us know, we will be more than glad to have news from you!
Thank you all for your time, | hope you have a nice evening!

Alicia Garcia- Madrid and Sara Bounajm




Our 3rd Call for Good Practices opens
today!

The European Network of Innovation for Inclusion has opened its
3rd CALL FOR GOOD PRACTICES,
until April the 30th.




The call has two categories:

Inclusive Employment Inclusive Entrepreneurship




One winner and two finalists will be selected in each category, those

member entities will be invited (assuming the network all costs) to:

o The European event on June the 6th in Madrid where the awards
ceremony will take place.

« Participate in the study visit to the winner entity of the corresponding
category.

« Be part of the working groups for the design of projects for European
calls.

« The winner entities will receive a management fee that would cover the

arrangement of the study visit.

You just have to complete the application form to participate.




Only members of the network can participate in this call,

don't miss the chance and

Register now!

https://europeannetforinclusion.us19.list-
manage.com/track/click?u=7920fb41698229927f26774cc&id=29b3 1 aff88&e=61adc27a2f

If you found this information interesting do not hesitate and share it with your contacts, any

help would be highly appreciated!

Best regards,




The European Network of Innovation for Inclusion’s team

http://www.europeannetforinclusion.org/call-good-practices

eunetforinclusion@accioncontraelhambre.org




